
From: Cathy Vincent   
Sent: 27 April 2025 12:58 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major 
<section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: No building ! 
 
I do not live within this area now, but i grew up very near here and it upsets me 
greatly to see yet MORE applications for building !. 
I still love this area very much but unfortunately it is now being slowly but surely 
ruined by various building work. 
If this carries on , there really will be no green spaces left even though they are 
actually designated GREEN SPACE. 
It doesn't seem to mean much anymore. Then of course there is the enviromental 
issue to think of, which generally lets be honest, developers do not care, not really 
! All they are bothered with is the money they are going to make. 
Green spaces are important now more than ever for people especially after 
Covid. 
Please can these people consider the long term effect and aspect of this, that's all 
i can say really. 
Praying it does not go ahead. 
Thankyou. 
Mrs C. Vincent....a previous very near to this area resident. 
 
 
 
  

 




